
Overview

Trials for the PSSA (Primary School Sports Association) netball and soccer teams will begin 

for our students in Stage 2 and Stage 3 in the last few weeks of Term 1. Training will begin in 

Term 2, students may be required to be at school early for training, more information to 

come! There will be a junior (Stage 2) and senior (Stage 3) team for both sports. 

As places on teams are limited, students will be selected based on ability. Students may be 

selected as reserves. 

Gala Days

 Gala days are scheduled for Term 2 (netball) and 3 (soccer) but no dates have been 

confirmed as yet. There will be a cost for the bus to the Gala Day. Students picked for the 

soccer teams must supply their own football boots, long socks and shin pads. Students 

picked for the netball teams must have appropriate footwear. Both teams will be provided 

with a school playing shirt or bib. 

Stay tuned

Announcements will be made during school hours to let students know when the trials will 

begin. Any questions please see Mr Hazell or Ms Settree. If students are unable to attend 

trials they should contact Mr Hazell or Ms Settree and inform them of their playing 

experience. Depending on experience, these students may also be considered for the team.
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